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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We have concluded the survey with our teachers, parents, and students to change our virtual schedule to provide our students with more support and to reduce screen time.  Based on the survey Franklin Learning Center will switch to the following schedule:
	
	FRANKLIN LEARNING CENTER
VIRTUAL SCHEDULE
2020-2021
Starting- Nov 16

	
	

	
	

	PERIOD
	B (M,T,R)
	WEDNESDAY
	FRIDAY

	ADVISORY
	7:55
	8:20
	7:55
	8:01
	7:55
	8:08

	CLUBS & TUTORING
	
	8:05
	8:55
	

	2 - 3
	8:25
	9:05
	8:59
	9:35
	8:11
	8:41

	4 LUNCH
	9:10
	9:40
	9:39
	10:09
	8:44
	9:14

	4 - 5
	9:10
	9:50
	9:39
	10:15
	8:44
	9:14

	5 - 6
	9:45
	10:25
	10:13
	10:49
	9:17
	9:47

	6 LUNCH
	9:55
	10:25
	10:19
	10:49
	9:17
	9:47

	6 - 7
	9:55
	10:35
	10:19
	10:55
	9:17
	9:47

	7 - 8
	10:30
	11:10
	10:53
	11:29
	9:50
	10:20

	8 LUNCH
	10:40
	11:10
	10:59
	11:29
	9:50
	10:20

	8 - 9
	10:40
	11:20
	10:59
	11:35
	9:50
	10:20

	9 - 10
	11:15
	11:55
	11:33
	12:09
	10:23
	10:53

	10 LUNCH
	11:25
	11:55
	11:39
	12:09
	10:23
	10:53

	10 - 11
	11:25
	12:05
	11:39
	12:15
	10:23
	10:53

	11 - 12
	12:00
	12:40
	12:13
	12:49
	10:56
	11:26

	12 LUNCH
	12:10
	12:40
	12:19
	12:49
	10:56
	11:26

	13 - 14
	12:45
	1:25
	12:53
	1:29
	11:29
	11:59

	OFFICE HOURS
	1:30
	2:59
	1:33
	2:59
	-
	-

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Advisory
	0:25
	
	0:50
	
	0:13
	

	Class Length
	0:40
	
	0:36
	
	0:30
	

	Transition
	0:05
	
	0:04
	
	0:03
	

	Lunch
	0:30
	
	0:30
	
	0:30
	


The change in our schedule will officially start on Monday, November 16th.  *Please note, students will start each day at 7:55 and there is no longer a late arrival on Wednesdays.  We are asking families to remind their children of the importance of being in every class, each school day, and being engaged.  The new schedule is designed to provide students with scheduled times to meet with their teachers in small groups to work on completing assignments and to receive additional support.  Each day, our teachers do their best to provide all children with quality instruction. We really need your support with encouraging students to complete their assignments in a timely fashion and immediately communicating with their teacher(s) if there is a concern.  

Attendance and participation in classes is the key to a successful high school career. We acknowledge the virtual environment may not be the most conducive for learning; for the safety of everyone we must make the best of it.  If your child is currently in danger of failing, please encourage them to get back into their classes immediately and their teachers will work with them to end the first quarter as best they can and have a great start for the second quarter.  Currently, high school students are scheduled to return to in person learning in the Winter of 2021.  All students must engage with virtual learning today. 

If you have any questions or concerns about your child’s progress, please reach out to their counselor Mr. Gist (A-L) at agist@philasd.org or Ms. Condit-Shaw(M-Z) at mcondit@philasd.org.

Sincerely,

Nicole Lee

Principal
